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Trips – London – Frozen the musical  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, As we are approaching the end of your child’s time in primary school, we have been able to organise an exciting trip for 
our children.  

 

We have organised a trip for the children to go and see Frozen in the West End in London. This will be on Thursday 23rd 

May. As you may be aware, each year we put on a leavers’ performance at the end of the year and this year we will 
perform Frozen. As with previous years, we would like to take the children to watch a professional stage show of this 

production. This is again a wonderful opportunity and will provide the children with a never to be forgotten experience. It 

will also help them to understand the show and be enthused about performing it themselves when we get back to school. 
In previous years, the theatre trip has been fantastic and one all students have attended and loved. 

 

We will travel by coach and be directly dropped off directly outside the theatre doors in London.  

 

Having been able to negotiate with the theatre and the coach companies, along with school significantly subsidising the 

trips, we are able to offer this trip at £30.00 This represents excellent value for money as the face value price of the 
theatre ticket alone is £87.00 . School has also subsidised the trip by roughly £50.00  per child to help make this more 

affordable. All of this means that the total cost of this trip is less than the price of entry to the theatre alone and includes all 

travel expenses. This therefore is fantastic value and is a once in a lifetime experience at such a cheap cost. We have done 

this as we want as many children as possible to enjoy it. 

 To reserve you child’s place on the trip, please pay a deposit of £15 by Monday 11th December as the theatre tickets 

are only reserved for a set period of time. Further details regarding each trip will be sent out in a letter nearer the time. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 6 Team 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------+ 

LONDON THEATRE VISITS 

Name: _______________________________________         Class: _________________ 

I give permission for my child to attend London theatre visits.  Signed ………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian)    Date ……………………………………. 
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Trips – London – Frozen the musical  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, As we are approaching the end of your child’s time in primary school, we have been able to organise an exciting trip for 
our children.  

 

We have organised a trip for the children to go and see Frozen in the West End in London. This will be on Thursday 23rd 

May. As you may be aware, each year we put on a leavers’ performance at the end of the year and this year we will 
perform Frozen. As with previous years, we would like to take the children to watch a professional stage show of this 

production. This is again a wonderful opportunity and will provide the children with a never to be forgotten experience. It 

will also help them to understand the show and be enthused about performing it themselves when we get back to school. 

In previous years, the theatre trip has been fantastic and one all students have attended and loved. 

 
We will travel by coach and be directly dropped off directly outside the theatre doors in London.  

 

Having been able to negotiate with the theatre and the coach companies, along with school significantly subsidising the 

trips, we are able to offer this trip at £24.00 This represents excellent value for money as the face value price of the 

theatre ticket alone is £87.00 . School has also subsidised the trip by roughly £50.00  per child to help make this more 

affordable. All of this means that the total cost of this trip is less than the price of entry to the theatre alone and includes all 

travel expenses. This therefore is fantastic value and is a once in a lifetime experience at such a cheap cost. We have done 
this as we want as many children as possible to enjoy it. 

 To reserve you child’s place on the trip, please pay a deposit of £15 by Monday 11th December as the theatre tickets 

are only reserved for a set period of time. Further details regarding each trip will be sent out in a letter nearer the time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 6 Team 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------+ 

LONDON THEATRE VISITS 

Name: _______________________________________         Class: _________________ 

I give permission for my child to attend London theatre visits.  Signed ………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian)    Date ……………………………………. 
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